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SCUSD, local law enforcement to stage 
mock school bus crash 

Multi-agency training exercise at McClellan aimed at training school bus drivers 
and emergency responders on actions in the event of a crisis 

RELEASE DATE: August 21, 2014 (Sacramento):  Sacramento City Unified School District is joining forces 
with local law enforcement and other agencies to stage a mock school bus accident at McClellan Park on 
August 28. 

 WHAT: Multi-Agency Mock School Bus Accident Training Exercise 

 WHERE: Northern California Regional Public Safety Training Authority, 2409 Dean St., 
McClellan Park  

 WHEN: 10 a.m. on Thursday, August 28 

The exercise is part of a three-day training schedule for bus drivers before the start of school on 
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